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Thursday 13th January 2022 

Hi Everyone,   

We are all working hard in school to improve our children's spelling skills. It is important our 

children understand spelling rules rather than just learning a list of spellings for a test. I 

wanted to remind our families of some of the ideas of how you could support your child with the learning 

of key words and spelling rules over the coming months... 

 

 

 

 



If you would like any further advice on how to support 

your child with their spelling at home, please feel free to 

message Mrs Barker over Class Dojo, and maybe pick up 

a few tips, which may help at home.  

 

Safeguarding  

The NSPCC have a really useful APP  called the ‘Pants App’ This is designed to support parents to have a 

conversation with their children about how they can keep themselves and their bodies safe and provides 

lots of tips and ideas of how parents can have tricky conversations with their children around the subject of 

keeping their own bodies safe. For more information, please go to https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-

abuse/keeping-children-safe/underwear-rule/?gclid=CMCGlpm3z9gCFY1XGwodLVgAbA&gclsrc=ds 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 
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